
 

 

Tithe Collection:  For the month of January the collection plates 
will be placed at each door of the sanctuary. The collection will 
be brought to the altar during the traditional collection time. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please speak with an elder.  
 
 

Quilting:  The Good Shepherd Quilters will meet this Tuesday 
(Jan. 14th) at 10:00 am to tie quilts.  If you would like to help out 
by cutting squares or sewing quilt tops at home, speak with 
Sharon Rockwell. 
 

The Lutheran Hour:  Lutheran Hour speaker Rev. Dr. Michael 
Zeigler will speak on this week’s theme “What’s This Neighbor-
hood Coming To?”  When you’re not limited by the size of your 
table, you can invite everyone (John 1:14). Listen on WLEW 
1340AM Sunday at 11:10 am, or listen through The Lutheran 
Hour website: lutheranhour.org. 
 

Church Secretary Position:  At the end of the year, Amy will be 
stepping down as our Church Secretary.  Church council is now 
seeking a qualified individual to fill this part–time position.  If you 
have any questions regarding job responsibilities, speak with 
Amy.  If you are interested in applying for the position, contact 
Ron Pawloski at 989-225-0542. 
 

Mark Your Calendar:  Turkey Dinner for 2025 has been sched-
uled for March 23rd.  It will be here before we know it and we will 
need lots of help.  
For the Saturday of Turkey Dinner weekend we will need volun-
teers to peel potatoes, set up the dinning room, cook turkeys, 
mix dressing, drain off broth, slice turkeys, and place roasters in 
the refrigerator truck. 
On Sunday help is needed to move roasters back into the church, 
to reheat food, potato mashers, kitchen help, serving the meal, 
dish washers, and the very important clean up.   
And of course, we need your donations. 
Please mark your calendar, and if you can help Saturday and/or 
Sunday, Thank you. 

 

 

IN HIS IMAGE 
 

Navigating Christian Sexuality in a Post-
Christian Culture 

 

With the legal redefinition of marriage, the confusion regarding 
gender, and rapidly changing sexual mores in society, biblical 
educators, pastors, singles, couples, and parents are looking 

for guidance in articulating and promoting a positive view of the 
Christian vision for marriage and sexuality. 

 

Saturday, February 22 
 

8:30 am Registration 
9:00 am Prayer Office 

9:45 am Session 1 
10:45 am Break 

11:00 am Session 2 
12:00 pm Lunch - Provided 

1:00 pm Session 3 
2:00 pm Break 

2:30 pm Session 4 
3:30 pm Q&A 

3:45 pm Closing Prayers 
 

Topics include: 
The Christian Worldview and Sexuality; GPS Essentials for Travel-
ing Through Demanding Conversations; Caring for the Child who 
Identifies as Transgender -Understanding the Big Picture; Chris-
tian Responses to Conflict in a Sexually Toxic Culture 

 

ST. PAUL LUTHERAN CHURCH, LINKVILLE 
7292 Kilmanagh Rd. Pigeon, MI 48755 

989.453.2271 
 

Please register on the sheet located on the hallway bulletin board 
or call St. Paul 

 

This one-day conference is presented by DOXOLOGY - a Recognized 
Service Organization of the Lutheran Church - Missouri Synod.  

doxology.us 


